
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be able to share with you some more information about the 

fantastic after school activity clubs that will be running next half term. Some of the 

clubs will be running throughout the whole year, whilst others will be for a set number 

of weeks. Please read on to find out everything you need to know about all of the 

clubs and how you book your child a place. 

Autumn Term 2: 

Film Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Restarting on 25th October and running every Monday throughout the whole year, 

this club will be led by Mr Chilton. In connection with intofilm.org, students will 

watch and review films. They will also become a member of intofilm.org and have 

the opportunity to create online reviews for them which gives them a chance of 

winning a fortnightly Amazon gift card. Following this, all aspects of film making will 

be looked at and children will start to create and produce their own films! 

 

The children will continue to create their own story and characters and bringing it 

all to life with the magic of film. 

 

Running time: 13th Sept 2021 – July 2022 

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club 

Spaces: Currently offered to those already in the Club. If spaces become 

available, we will inform you. 

Cost: £38.50 for second half term (7 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 

 



 

 

Football Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Mr Vella-Blake will taking football training for years 4,5 and 6 on Mondays from 

25th October. These sessions are with a view to develop our school’s Football team 

moving forward in the years to come. The school team will compete in 

local competitions and will be picked primarily from Year 6, (this is the case for 

most schools) but by including years 4 and 5 we hope that we can prepare and 

create strong school teams for years to come.  

 

Running time: w/c 25th October – w/c 6th December 2021 

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club. 

Spaces: 25 places, first come first served 

Cost: £24.50 for the half term (7 weeks at £3.50 each week) 

 

      

Art Club 

 

Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Do you love arts and crafts as much as Mrs Crofts? Come and join us for a fun and 

creative time. We will make a range of beautiful and unique crafts to take 

home allowing your creative mind to shine.    

Mrs Crofts will be bringing her outstanding artistic skills and sharing her knowledge 

with children in years 1, 2 and 3 on Tuesdays and years 4, 5 and 6 on Thursdays 

from the week commencing 25th October.  
 

 
Running time: w/c 25th October - w/c 6th December 2021 

Payable half termly for this block only. 

Spaces: 15 places available for each day, first come first served 

Cost: £38.50 for the half term (7 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Board Game 

Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Board games have moved on a lot in the last few years it’s not about passing GO 

or working out who used the candle stick in the dining room, now you have to 

work together to save your castle from an Orc attack, fight ghosts to get to the 

treasure, strategically move insects to surround your opponent’s Queen. 

On Wednesdays from 27th October, Mr Chilton will introduce and teach children a 

range of games. They will be able to try many different games and then review 

and teach others their favourite ones.   

 

  
 

Running time: w/c 25th October – w/c 6th December 2021 

Payable half termly for this block only.  

Spaces: 15 places available, first come first served 

Cost: £38.50 for the half term (7 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 

Netball Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Miss Marshall and Mrs Mason will lead netball training for years 4, 5 and 6 every 

Tuesday. They will also be looking to develop a school team which will compete in 

local competitions within the Bee Netball Network and other matches against 

local schools. The school team will be picked primarily from Year 6, (this is the case 

for most schools) but by including years 4 and 5 we hope that we can prepare 

and create strong school teams for years to come.  

 

Running time: w/c 25th October – w/c 6th December 2021 

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club. 

Spaces: 30 places, first come first served 

Cost: £24.50 for the half term (7 weeks at £3.50 each week) 

 

 



 

 

Activity Club 

 

Years 1, 2 and 3 

On Mondays, Mrs Asher will lead a variety of activities such as games and STEM 

projects (Science Technology Engineering and Maths) 

 

          
 

Running time: w/c 25th October – w/c 6th December 2021 

Payable half termly for this block only.  

Spaces: 15 places available, first come first served 

Cost: £38.50 for the half term (7 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 

Fizz Pop 

Science 

 

Years 1 to 6 

Fizz Pop Science will be returning to Red Hill Field to lead 2 blocks of sessions, one 

after the half term break, the other after Christmas. The children will be told all 

about the world of Fizz Pop Science during an assembly next week, after which 

they will receive an information letter and booking form to bring home, detailing 

the times, costs, etc. 

 

Running time: Tuesdays from 26th October for 6 weeks for Key Stage 2, then 

Tuesdays from 11th January for 5 weeks for Key Stage 1 

 

Spaces: 20 places available per block, first come first served, bookable 

online with Fizz Pop Science. 

Cost: £45 for the 6 week block, £38 for the 5 week block 

 

After the Christmas break, Film Club, Football and Netball will continue primarily with 

the same members. We will inform you if spaces become available. Art Club, 

Activity Club and Board Games Club will restart with a new group of pupils.  

 



 

 

All of the clubs will be bookable and payable for on ParentPay and the payment 

items for these will be available soon. We will send out an email once these have 

gone live. The clubs will only be visible to the parents of children that are eligible to 

book them (i.e. children in year 1 will only be able to see clubs available for year 1 

children). If you are able to book and pay for a club then their place in that club is 

then booked and guaranteed, you will not receive another confirmation email. 

All clubs will be running 3:15pm to 4:30pm apart from Film Club which will run until 

5pm. Once you have booked a club you will receive further information next week 

with details about anything your child may need to bring (sport’s kit, etc) and where 

they need to be collected from. 

If you are booking an activity club and no longer require your afterschool club 

booking for that day, please inform the school office. If you still require your child to 

attend afterschool club after the activity club, please get in touch and we will book 

them into the short session option. 

There is an expectation that any clubs booked and paid for will be attended for the 

whole half term unless there are extenuating circumstances. If you miss out on 

booking your desired club this time, please be assured that there will be plenty of 

opportunities coming up later in the year and we will prioritise those who missed out 

first. 

We are really excited to get started and bring this range of enriching activities to our 

school programme. This is still a reasonably a new venture for us, we are sure there 

may be further questions and queries that come up so please bear with us while we 

endeavour to get things running as smoothly as possible. Do not hesitate to get in 

touch if you have any enquiries. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


